
St. Alice Catholic Church 

Santa Alicia Iglesia Cat·lica 
1520 ñEò Street  Springfield OR, 97477 

Office:  541-747-7041 / FAX 541-746-5213 
Website: www.stalice.org Office E-mail: dweinhold@archdpdx.org Bulletin Editor: dmeile@archdpdx.org    

Second Sunday of Lent - February 25th, 2018 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday Vigil Mass 
 5:00pm English  
Sunday Mass 
 9:30am English 
 12:15pm Spanish 
Weekday Liturgy  (Ed. Center Chapel) 
 Monday: 8:30am Liturgy of the Word 
  with Holy Communion (English) 
 Tuesday: 6:00pm Spanish Mass (Church) 
 Wednesday: 8:30am English Mass 
 Thursday: 8:30am English Mass 
 Friday: 11:00am English Mass 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
 Tuesday: 5:00 - 5:45pm - With Adoration 
 Saturday: 3:30 - 4:30pm 
 Or by appointment 
1st Saturday Each Month - Liturgy, Reconciliation, & Rosary 
 Reconciliation: 7:00 - 7:45am 
 Liturgy: 8:00 - 9:00am 
 Rosary: 9:00 - 9:30am 
The Rosary (El Rosario) (Ed. Center Chapel) 
 Wednesday and Thursday:  8:00am English 
Adoration of the Holy Eucharist 
 1st Friday in Ed. Center Chapel 
 12:00pm - 7:00pm 
Office Hours 
 Monday: 9:00am - 4:00pm 
 Tuesday: 1:00pm - 4:00pm 
 Wednesday - Friday: 9:00am - 4:00pm 
Office Closed 12:00pm - 1:00pm 

Parish Staff 
Father Mark Bentz:  Ext: 204 Administrator 
Kathy Weinhold:  Ext: 200 Administrative Assistant 
Danielle Plantz:  Ext: 203 Pastoral Associate 
Christine Beldner Ext. 210 Business Manager 
Norma Ouellette:     Ext: 206 Director of Religious Education & 
  Coordinator of Hispanic Ministries  
Jason Roebuck:  Ext: 202 Office of Youth and Family Life 
David Meile: N/A Bulletin & Website Editor 

Marriage Preparation: 

Please contact the office nine months prior to wedding to 

ensure adequate time for these preparations. 

Baptism for Children Age 3 Months through Age 6 

If your child was not baptized as a newborn infant, you are 

encouraged to bring him or her for baptism on one of our 

regularly scheduled baptism dates. Scheduled baptism dates 

for 2018 will be celebrated on May 26th & 27th, August 

11th & 12th, and November 18th & 19th.  Readiness to 

have your child baptized involves registering at the parish, 

attending mass faithfully for at least four months and 

participating in baptism preparation classes.  Registration for 

the classes and attendance at two sessions by parents and 

godparents is required. To make arrangements for baptism, 

please call Norma at (541)747-7041 x206. 

March 3 - March 4,
 
2018 

 

First Reading  Exodus 20:1-17 
Responsorial Psalm Psalms 19:8, 9, 10, 11 
Second Reading   1 Corinthians 1:22-25 
Gospel   John 2:13-25 
 
Sat. 5:00 PM - Reader 1:  Please See Schedule  
Extraordinary Minister 1: Please See Schedule  
Head Cup: Please See Schedule  
Extraordinary Minister 2: Please See Schedule 
 

Sun. 9:30 AM - Reader: Please See Schedule  

Extraordinary Minister 1: Please See Schedule  

Head Cup: Please See Schedule  

Extraordinary Ministers 2:  Please See Schedule  
 

Sun. 12:15 PM - Reader 1: Eligio Montes 

Reader 2: Mariana Rivas 

Extraordinary Minister 1: Please See Schedule 

Head Cup: Please See Schedule 

Extraordinary Ministers 2: Please See Schedule 
 

Altar Servers Sat.5:00pm  Sun.9:30am Sun.12:15pm  
Cross   Brandon        Mia   Adriana   
Book          Darrel    Miguel   Daniel P     
Candle Dawn   William  Akayla    
Candle Jordan  Daniel   Miguel R  
 

Intentions for the week of February 25 through March 4 

February 25 - 9:30am Community of St. Alice 
February 25 - 12:15pm Encuentro Matrimonial Mundial/Eleazar 
   & Beatriz Galvan  
February 28 - 8:30am Dennis Turnbull/Carol Siroi 
March 3 - 5:00pm  Dave Palahniuk/Shirley Palahniuk 
March 4 - 9:30am  Bill Picolet/Mabel Eckroth 
March 4 - 12:15pm  Community of St. Alice 



POPE FRANCISñPRAYER INTENTIONS FOR FEBRUARY  

Universal: Say ñNoò to Corruption That those who have material, political or spiritual power may 
resist any lure of corruption. 

Pastorõs Corner  
 

 Whew!  Itõs been a jam-packed few weeks!  We started off with Confirmation the 

first week, then the ôRite of Electionõ the following week, and we just finished hosting 

our Healing the Whole Person Retreat!  I donõt think weõve ever had the archbishop 

here two weeks in a row before!  Iõm very grateful to all our hard-working staff and 

volunteers who made these events run smoothly.  So many things happen ôbehind the 

scenesõ and go unrecognized.  I just want to let you know how much I appreciate them, 

and I hope you do too!  Special thanks to my co -workers Jason, Danielle, Christine, 

Norma, and Kathy who have been the unsung heroes of St. Alice.  Please thank them for all they do to keep 

St. Alice running!  Thanks to the healing ministry for helping with logistics for the retreat and thanks also to 

the Womenõs club and Lisa Wasson for providing/organizing food for the rite of election and the retreat, 

respectively.  Anyone else I forgot, I apologize ñknow that I appreciate you too!  

 Last weekend, youõll remember that I addressed the issue of using Latin in the Mass during Lent.  I 

wanted to explain it again here in writing.  Some have expressed concern to me in the past about the use of 

Latin and wondered why we were ôgoing backwardsõ as a parish.  As I mentioned last weekend, I have no 

desire to ôgo backwardsõ, but to rather implement the vision of the Second Vatican Council!  I am a Vatican II 

priest!  The Vatican II document on the liturgy says, òthe use of the Latin language is to be preserved in the 

Latin ritesó (SC 36) and òsteps should be taken so that the faithful may also be able to say or to sing together in 

Latin those parts of the Ordinary of the Mass which pertain to them.ó (SC 54) Maybe you never heard that 

growing up ñdonõt worry, neither did I!  But, that is what the Second Vatican council asked for, so we are 

trying to learn the prayers as a parish.  If you want to know my ôplansõ for liturgyñthatõs really as far as it 

goes, I just want us all to do what the Church documents say we should do!   

 The second reason we are learning the mass parts in Latin is for cultural unity.  We are a 

multicultural parish, and we need a common language to pray in when we come together in ôall-parishõ 

celebrations.  Latin is a great ôunifierõ because it is a ôdeadõ language: the only ôcultureõ that uses it is the 

Catholic Church.  Therefore, when we use it at Mass, we are surrendering our cultural pride and choosing to 

be part of something bigger than ourselves ñthe Body of Christ.  In a time as politically divided as ours, we 

need to pray together as one family ñAnglos and Hispanics ñto give witness that we are part of the same 

Church and brothers and sisters to one another.  If itõs hard for you to learn or say, welcome to the clubñmy 

Latin isnõt great either!  But practice makes perfect, and singing it helps you learn faster!  If you want to 

practice at home (which I recommend), here are a couple of YouTube links you can listen to people chant the 

prayers: https://youtu.be/UcEtHharcDU , https://youtu.be/5c_ls0wSRng   I hope we can all do this as a sign 

of our desire to be one as a parish family.  Every little thing we do helps.  

 Hope your Lent is a both challenging and fruitful!  Our prayer, fasting, and almsgiving should be 

difficult.  If we never fast, we never know the full joy of feasting!  In the midst of the desert, our desire for the 

living water grows ñlet Jesus increase your thirst for Him!  Easter will be amazing if you do!  

Blessings,  

Fr. Mark   



ST. ALICE PRAYER CHAIN 

If you know anyone who is in need of prayer, or if you would 
like to volunteer to be a member of the prayer wheel, we 
welcome you. Please contact Shirley by text or phone at 
541-217-9468, or email sliberante@gmail.com. 

Prayers for the Faithful 

David Dailey   Brian Bowman 
David & Barbara Hays  Don Waggoner 
Francis Holmes   Susan Mashak  
Viola Smith   Kelly Kordon 
Norma Perez    Kristin Drury  
Mike Deminio   Sandy Schmidt 
Todd Langdon   Jesse Aguilar 
Ron Graves   Alejandra Monastrial  
Roberta Dinoy   Linda Borntrager  
Mark Stockie   Jaydes Sato 
Barbara Billinowich  Clint Panknin 

Our Heavenly Father always listens to His 

children when they cry out to Him in their 

pain. Today let us offer the Lord a Day of 

prayer and fasting for peace.  

Pope Francis - @Pontifex 2:30am - 23 Feb 2018 
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St. Alice Events for the Week of 

February 25 through March 4 

25. Sunday 

9:30am - Mass English (Church) 

10:30am - Coffee & Donuts (Parish Center) 

11:00pm - Religious Ed 

12:15pm - Mass Espa¶ol (Church) 

1:15pm - Coffee & Donuts (Parish Center) 

3:00pm - Middle School Youth Group 

4:00pm - American Heritage Girls 

5:00pm - High School Youth Group 

26. Monday 

11:00 -Funeral Mass for Bill Picolet  

9:00 - Morning Prayer 

27. Tuesday 

10:00am - St. Alice Mom's Group 

12:30pm - Our Ladies Of The Americas  

5:00pm - Confessions (Church) 

6:00pm - Mass Spanish (Church) 

28. Wednesday 

8:00am - Rosary (Chapel) 

7:00am - Daily Mass (Chapel) 

9:00am - Morning Prayer (Chapel) 

12:00pm - Communal Penance Service  

6:30pm - Choir Practice (English) 

6:30pm - Religious Ed 

1. Thursday 

8:00am - Rosary (Chapel) 

8:30am - Daily Mass (Chapel) 

9:00am - Morning Prayer (Chapel) 

6:45pm - Choir Practice 

6:45pm - RCIA 

2. Friday 

11:00am - Daily Mass (Chapel) 

11:30am - Stations Of The Cross 

6:00pm - Lenten Soup Dinner 

7:00pm - First Friday Benediction 

7:00pm - Stations Of The Cross 

3. Saturday 

7:00am - 1st Saturday Confessions (Church) 

8:00am - 1st Saturday Mass (Church) 

9:00am - 1st Saturday Rosary (Church) 

3:30pm - 4:30pm - Confessions (Church) 

5:00pm - Mass English (Church) 

4. Sunday 

9:30am - Mass English (Church) 

10:30am - Coffee & Donuts (Parish Center) 

11:00pm - Religious Ed 

12:15pm - Mass Espa¶ol (Church) 

1:15pm - Coffee & Donuts (Parish Center) 

3:00pm - Middle School Youth Group 

4:00pm - American Heritage Girls 

5:00pm - High School Youth Group 

*The Chapel is in the Education Center. 

** See the calendar on www.stalice.org for the most current happenings. 

 Daily Readings 

For Mass 

25. GN 22:1-2, 9A, 

10-13, 15-18 

PS 116:10, 15, 16-

17, 18-19 

ROM 8:31B-34 

MK 9:2-10 

26. DN 9:4B-10 

PS 79:8, 9, 11 

AND 13 

LK 6:36-38 

27. IS 1:10, 16-20 

PS 50:8-9, 16BC-

17, 21 AND 23 

MT 23:1-12 

28. JER 18:18-20 

PS 31:5-6, 14, 15-

16 

MT 20:17-28 

1. JER 17:5-10 

PS 1:1-2, 3, 4 AND 

6 

LK 16:19-31 

2. GN 37:3-4, 12-

13A, 17B-28A 

PS 105:16-17, 18-

19, 20-21 

MT 21:33-43, 45-

46 

3. MI 7:14-15, 18-

20 

PS 103:1-2, 3-4, 9-

10, 11-12 

LK 15:1-3, 11-32 

4. (See cover) 



ST ALICE MOMôS GROUP 

St. Alice is proud to announce the addition of a Momôs 

group. The group will meet every Tuesday at 10:00 AM 

(except the first Tuesday of the month) in the education 

center.  

The Momôs group aims to build community through faith 

formation, fellowship, and service projects for our parish. 

Please come to join us! 

ST. ALICE MOMôS GROUP VOLUNTEERS 

St. Alice Momôs Group is seeking volunteers to help 

with childcare during our Tuesday morning meetings. 

Volunteers must be 21 years old or older and be 

willing to undergo CPR training and Called to Protect 

certification with the diocese. The Momôs group will 

organize both trainings.  

We would like to offer a stipend for our childcare 

helpers and are willing to do that as we continue to 

fundraise.  

For more information contact: 

Angela Stout 541-600-0671 

Katie Haggard 509-438-2735 

Whoôs New In The Pew? 

Welcome to the following NEW parishioners: 

The Sanchez Family 

(Gonzalo & Hortencia) 

We are so happy that youôve made St. Alice your 

home!  

YEAR-END GIVING STATEMENTS 

Year-end giving statements have been mailed. If you 

were expecting a statement and didnôt receive one by 

now, please contact Christine in the office at  

541-747-7041 x210.  

ARCHBISHOPôS APPEAL UPDATE 

Parishioners can still submit pledges and offerings in 

regular offertory (just designate it for ACA on the 

check or envelope).  

Estimates from last weekend place current pledges 

just over $15,000.  The goal set by the Archdiocese for 

St. Alice is $28,180.88. We are 53% to our goal! Way 

to go St. Alice!! 

Thanks so much for your support of the church! 

STEWARDSHIP FORMS PAST DUE 

We are still striving for 100%  participation in 

Stewardship Pledge form responses. Responding is 

critical for successful Parish planning and budgeting.  

Phone calls have begun to households that havenôt 

responded. 

FRIDAY EVENINGS DURING LENT 

STARTING AT 6:00PM 

Benediction in the Church followed 

by Soup Supper in the Parish 

Center hosted by various church 

ministries. 

OUR LADIES OF THE AMERICA 

Our next meeting of the Ladies will be Tuesday, Feb. 

27th at 12:30 - 2:30 in the Parish Center.  Our group 

makes Rosaries for our First Communicants.  All 

women of the Parish, especially new Parishioners are 

welcome to join us.  It's a great way to meet new 

people.  If you don't know how to make the Rosaries, 

we will gladly teach you.  Please consider joining us. 

Bring a friend with you.   

EDUCATION CENTER CARPET CLEANING 

Since early fall, a small group has been painting the 

Education Center.  It is almost done.  What is really 

needed now is for the carpet to be cleaned.  Is there 

someone or a small group of parishioners that could 

provide this service?  It would finish off this project 

perfectly.  Contact Diane Soik 

at dsoik@comcast.net or 541-731-7860.  

Year-end Giving Statements 

Year-end giving statements have been mailed. If you 

were expecting a statement and didnôt receive one by 

now, please contact Christine in the office at  

541-747-7041 x210. 

The following families should contact the office to 

update your address: 

Nieto 

Philpott 

Hensley 

Waggoner/Ware 

Hatefi 

Hall 

OôBrien 

McNeil 

Wheeler 
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FRIDAY MIDDAYs  
 

11:00 a.m. Mass in the Church (English)  
 

11:30 a.m. Stations of the Cross  
  in the Church (English) 
  followed by Exposition &  
  Eucharistic Adoration  
  throughout the day  
 

12:00 Noon Small Faith-Sharing Groups:   
  ñForty Weeksò 
  in the Parish Center (English) 
  (March 2, 9, 16, & 23) 

 

FRIDAY evenings  

 
6:00 p.m. Benediction in the Church 

  followed by Soup Supper  

  in the Parish Center  
 
7:00 p.m. Stations of the Cross  
  in the Church (Bilingual)  
 
In the event of a Friday Funeral, schedule of events 

may be subject to change.  Please see the calendar 

posted at www.stalice.org for the most current 

schedule.  

Understanding Envelopes 

There is a lot of paper, books, and cards in our 

pews and it may not be clear what everything is 

for. This may help! 

 

When you use this envelope and place it in the 

offertory, you 

are making a 

donation to the 

St. Alice 

Conference of 

St. Vincent de 

Paul.  

When you use this 

envelope and 

place it in the 

offertory, you are 

making a donation 

to the church.  

Estate Planning 

Remember the Church in your Last Will & Testament ï 

Her prayers will accompany you to heaven. 

 Gifts and bequests help sustain St. Alice. Please 

consider remembering St. Alice when estate planning.  

Bulletin Sponsors 

Please patronize our bulletin advertisers to show them 

you appreciate their support.  

 

 

 

Want to be connected to the latest happenings at 

St. Alice? 

Want to know of last minute Mass changes? 

Do you want to know about parish funerals? 

Text alice to 84576 to automatically sign up! 

Be connected! 

Want to Sign-Up for eGiving? 

Scan this QR 

code to be 

directed to the 

St. Alice Donate 

Page and sign-

up! 

http://www.stalice.org


ST. ALICE CONFERENCE OF ST. VINCENT DE 

PAUL 

St. Alice Conference of St. Vincent de Paul is 

searching for members who are interested in serving 

the poor of Springfield.  Requirements are a humble 

and giving spirit or at least willing to acquire 

one.  Meetings are the first Sunday of the month 

at 11:00 for about an hour.  Members make about 2-3 

home visits/month which takes about 1-2 

hours.  Contact Diane Soik at 541-731-7860.  

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL HOLIDAY FOOD DRIVE 

TEAM 

With your help, 2,966 families were provided with a 

bountiful holiday meal to share with their loved ones. 

This program relies fully on the support and generosity 

of our community and we canôt thank you enough for 

all the time, effort and care that you put into making 

the Holiday Food Drive successful. 

We hope that 2018 brings you the peace, courage and 

opportunities you seek most. 

40 DAYS FOR LIFE 

From February 14 through March 25, youôre invited to join 

other Christians for 40 Days for Life ï 40 days of prayer and 

fasting for an end to abortion.  We need more volunteers to 

stand and peacefully pray during a 40-day vigil in the public 

right-of-way outside the Planned Parenthood abortion clinic 

at 3579 Franklin Blvd., Eugene, Oregon 97403 (Glenwood 

area).  If youôd like more information, please contact: Eileen 

at etmoregon@yahoo.com or 541-543-7168 or our Website 

page 40DaysforLife.com/Eugene.  We are also having a mid

-point rally with Father Theodore Lange on Saturday, March 

10th at 10:00 a.m. at Planned Parenthood.  Please join 

us.  Thanks!  

2018 SACRED LITURGY CONFERENCE  

Schola Cantus Angelorum is pleased to announce the 

sixth annual Sacred Liturgy Conference to be held in 

Salem, Oregon, June 27-30, 2018. The theme is 

ñTransfiguration in the Eucharistò and will focus on the 

Eucharist as the way of beholding Jesus in His glory. 

Special guest speakers will include Bishop Athanasius 

Schneider from Astana, Kazakhstan, Rev. Cassian 

Folsom, OSB from Norcia, Italy, Bishop James Conley 

from Lincoln, NE and many other distinguished 

presenters. 

The Sacred Liturgy Conference is open to anyone 

interested in the treasures of the Catholic Faith, and 

promises to be intellectually, liturgically, and spiritually 

enriching. Come join us by Registering early at 

www.sacredliturgyconference.org as seating is limited. 

 

 

 

 

ENCOUNTER CESIA  

We encounter Cesia in Nicaragua, where, 
despite a lack of economic opportunity, young 
people pursue their dreams by building 
businesses to better their lives. How can you 
work to improve the lives of others this Lent? 
How can you support those, worldwide, who 
are forced to flee their homes to find safety or 
better opportunities? Visit crsricebowl.org for 
more.  

CCS HOLDS KNOW POVERTY HOUR 

Catholic Community Services of Lane County, a 

Catholic Charities USA agency, invites you to kNOw 

POVERTY HOUR. Learn about poverty in Lane 

County and how we can make a difference. CCS will 

hold kNOw POVERTY HOUR at 5 p.m. March 1 at our 

Springfield Service Center (1025 G Street) 

and 5 p.m. March 8 at our Eugene Service Center 

(1464 W. 6th Avenue). RSVP at events@ccslc.org or 

call our Director of Development, 

Wendy Ames-Dionisio at 541-345-3628, ext. 313. 

THEOLOGY ON TAP  

Thursday, March 8 at 6:45pm at the Knights of 

Columbus Hall (1144 Charnelton St). Guest speaker 

is a fellow young adult and priest: Fr. Mark Bentz. All 

young adults (ages 21-39) are invited!  

Contact Eugene Catholic Young Adults for more 

information and/or to get connected with other Catholic 

young adults: 

eugeneyoungadults@gmail.com 

541-270-9329 

facebook.com/EugeneCYA 



Low-cost Legal Services Program For Immigrant 

Families 

Catholic Community Services, in cooperation with Catholic 

Charities in Portland, now offers high-quality, affordable 

immigration legal services in Lane County. Help is available 

in English and Spanish.  

We are accepting cases for people who may be eligible to 

file a petition due to a qualifying family relationship or who 

have been victims of certain types of violence or 

abuse.  Assistance is also available for those who are 

seeking to become naturalized citizens. 

For more information call Lise Colgan, 541-345-3628, ext. 

303, Tuesday-Friday. 

OUR LADY OF PEACE RETREAT IN BEAVERTON 

Menôs Silent Retreat  

Friday, March 2 ï 4, 2018. 3600 SW 170th Ave., 

Beaverton  

Theme:  ñSt. Joseph, True Man, a Model for Our 

Timesò with Rev. Gregory Dick, O.Praem 

Retreat begins with Friday Dinner at 6 pm and 

concludes after Brunch on Sunday. $172 Suggested 

donation To register, phone the Retreat House at 

503-649-7127 or email sisters@olpretreat.org 

St. Benedict McKenzie Bridge, 

Women's Prayer Day 

Tuesday, March 6, 2018 

9:30 am- 4:00  pm 

Theme: Lent- Our Joy 

Speaker:  Linda Beach 

$15 includes morning snack & lunch Call 

St. Benedict's 541-822-3572 to reserve Or Email: 

sblodge@opwest.org Or Linda Beach: 541-747-1064 

St. Benedict's Holy Week Retreat 

St. Benedict's Holy Week retreat begins Thursday, 

March 29th with dinner and ends Easter Sunday, April 

1st at noon. Cost for the retreat is $125 private room, 

$90 double pp. Send $30 pp deposit to register: 56630 

North Bank Rd., McKenzie Bridge, 97413. For more 

info: (541) 822-3572 or web: sblodge.opwest.org. 

Please let us know of special needs.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Come and join Archbishop Sample at the archdiocesan 
Prison Ministry Conference, coming up March 3rd from 
9:00am to 2:00pm at the Mount Angel Abbey Library! 
  
The $25 registration fee includes conference 
materials and lunch. Register at: 
https://archdpdxprisonministry.eventbrite.com 

ST. PATRICK DAY SALAD LUNCHEON 

March 17th (Saturday) St. Mark Parish Center 

11:00am Doors Open 

11:30am Lunch! 

$8/adult 

$4/12 and under 

$20/family with 2 adults & 2 children 

WORLD LECTURE SERIES 

"The New Testament," the theme of the Winter/Spring 

Christian in the World Lecture Series, continues 

on March 10, 2018, at 9 a.m. in the Mount Angel 

Abbey Library with Father Stephen Clovis speaking on 

the Pauline Literature: Writings of St. Paul. Father 

Clovis is a professor of Scripture at Mount Angel 

Seminary. He holds an STL degree from the 

Gregorian University in Rome. Father Clovis has been 

a speaker at Christian in the World sessions in the 

past and is appreciated for his excellent presentations 

and thorough understanding of Scripture. The cost is 

$15; for students $5. For more information, please call 

Cecile Beckerman at 503-393-5041.  

MATER DEI RADIO 

Join Mater Dei Radio for an exciting evening with 

EWTNôs Dr. Ray Guarendi. Equip yourself for Lent! 

Donôt miss Dr. Rayôs ñStrengthen Your Family with 

Catholic Mediaò at 7:00 pm on March 13 at Marist High 

School in Eugene.  Tickets are free, but very limited.  

Get yours now at MaterDeiRadio.com. 

https://archdpdxprisonministry.eventbrite.com/


You shop. Amazon gives! 
St. Alice is now signed up as an eligible charity through the AmazonSmile program. 

What happens when you log into smile.amazon.com? 

Amazon donates 0.5% of the price of your eligible AmazonSmile purchases to St. Alice Catholic Church. 

AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. Same products, same prices, and same services 

To set-up St. Alice Catholic Church as your charity of choice, type in ñSt Alice Catholic Churchò 

following the word ñSupportingò at the top left (in orange)  Always shop through smile.amazon.com. 

Download the App FORMED 


